
End of an Era
A while ago I mentioned becoming the national trainer for the
photo job I do.  Well, today I talked with the co-owner and
the job is finally becoming a reality.  As of this week I am
the manager of training, or quality, or something like that. 
My new job will involve keeping a single store for photos, but
in  addition  involve  filling  in  for  others’  vacations,  do
quality control on their work, and of course train.  In fact,
I will be training someone really soon now to take over two of
my stores.  My compensation has also become consistent, no
longer  dependent  on  the  number  of  cars  I  do.   As  for
traveling, that will come sometime as well- they already have
stores in another state, though mostly for those stores they
will bring the people here for me to train.

.

So what do I mean by the end of an era?  Well, this job has
now become full time so that means no more subbing.  Maybe
once in awhile (with the co-owner’s blessing I should add) if
I want to as long as I get the work done, but for the most
part I’m done.  I will drop down to one district I think,
probably hometown district and sub maybe once every other week
just for the extra cash until the end of the school year.  Or
mornings once a week if I can.  I don’t know.  In any event,
that means a rebranding for this blog as certainly I won’t be
signing up again for next year unless something goes very
wrong with this job and so the name no longer works.  I will
have to think about a new name though I suspect the URL will
remain the same.

.

I know I haven’t said this yet, so I will say it now.  In big
bold letters:

https://www.tangents.org/cars/end-of-an-era-2/


PRAISE GOD FOR HIS PROVISIONS

AND HIS BLESSINGS!!!


